
ACRC Visit Audubon Metals 

       

 

Shri Shankar and Carl Soderhjelm visited Audubon Metals at their Kentucky facilities to 

review our recycling activities and project. Pictured from left are: Matthew Gavin, Shri 

Shankar, Carl Soderhjelm, and Jimmy Garren.   

 

 

https://audubonmetals.com/

